
Comments:

Mar 17, 2009

Federal Reserve Board Email comments

Dear   Email comments,

As I read about the AIG bonus travisty, I become more and more
convinced that our legislators work mainly for the benefit of the
corporations and rich and powerful individuals, rather than the bulk of
the people that elected them to serve us.  Now is your chance to take
some action to help reverse the low opinion with which you are held as
a group.

Please allow me the chance to opt-in to overdraft services. This is the
only way that I will truly feel protected.

Sincerely,

Mr. Frederick Meloy
Milton, FL 32583-5030

Frederick Meloy, Milton, FL

Subject:

From:

Electronic Fund Transfers


